
From:   Exley, Kevin 
Sent:   13 August 2014 10:58
To:     DC Consultation; Chris Stanworth; Highways Planning
Subject:        14NP0064 Hesleyside Hall Highways Response
Attachments:    Hesleyside Hall Bellingham NP  No Obj.docx

Please find attached the highways response to the above application.

Kevin Exley
Highways Development Management

Northumberland County Council
Planning Economy & Housing – Planning & Housing Services
Major Developments & Delivery
County Hall
Morpeth
Northumberland
NE61 2EF

Telephone:

Save Time Do It Online! 
We have made some key improvements to our site to make all of our services easy to access. 
Now you can do everything from paying your council tax, to reporting a faulty street light online. 
Go to: www.northumberland.gov.uk and click 'pay, apply or report' to access the relevant forms.  

Northumberland added disclaimer 
This email is intended solely for the individual or individuals to whom it is addressed, and may 
contain confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient you are 
notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of 
this email is prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please contact the sender and delete the 
email from any computer. All email communication may be subject to recording and/or 
monitoring in accordance with internal policy and relevant legislation. Please, consider your 
environmental responsibility. Before printing this e-mail ask yourself: "Do I need a hard 
copy?" 



TOWN & COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 
FULL HIGHWAY RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
Location: Hesleyside Hall Bellingham Hexham Northumberland NE48 2LA 
Ref:  14NP0064 
Proposal: Erection of one ‘Shepherd’s Hut (Roulette) to provide tourist 

accommodation. 
 
In making our response, the Highway Authority assesses the impact of any proposed 
development on the highway network. The aim is to ensure the highway network in 
the area can accommodate the anticipated trip generation; that adequate 
manoeuvring / parking space is provided and that safe access can be achieved; that 
the highway remains unobstructed for the safe passage of all users of the highway 
and that any development does not have an adverse impact on the safety of all 
users of the highway. 
 
The proposed development has been checked against the context outlined above 
and it is considered that it will not have an adverse impact on the safety of users of 
the highway in the area. 
 
Therefore, if the Planning Authority is minded to approve this application 
Northumberland County Council Highways have no objections to the proposal. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Highways Development Management (K) 
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